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Re: Docket No. 1501 02-SU 

This letter is written in response to notification that Charlotte County by Utilities, Inc. of 
Sandalhaven is requesting a rate increase for wastewater utilities. It's unfortunate the 
anticipated growth in the community didn't take place, but existing residents should not 
be forced to make up the loss. A small increase would be acceptable. 

Most homeowners in Sandalhaven Estates spend approximately five months in Florida 
annually, and an increase in wastewater rates for the seven months of non-use in 
inappropriate. 

We hope you will consider our concerns in making your determination of a rate increase 
for Utilities, Inc. 

Sincerely, 

z:!d.:O:::T9~~ 
cc: Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
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